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17.06.2022 

Reference No: 07.14.079.003 

To: Professor Emer. Mary Koutselini 

President of the Cyprus Agency of Quality Assurance and Accreditation in Higher 

Education 

 

SUBJECT: Request to review the programme of study “BSc(hons) Psychology” 
 offered by Ledra College, via the franchise method,  

in collaboration with the University of Sunderland, UK. 

 

In response to your letter, dated on May 5th, 2022 we have the following to address to 

you: 

1. Regarding teaching personnel percentage, we came to an agreement with two 

more of our teaching personnel to be employed full time. Below is the updated 

teaching staff table.  

 

TABLE A: TEACHING STAFF 

Α/Α Name and Surname  Academic qualifications/ credentials  
Rank* 

 
FT/PT** 

 
Program(s) of study and 

institution(s)  

Teaching 
periods per 

week for each 
program of 
study and 
institution 

Total 
periods 

per week 

1.  
Dr. Anna Pavlina 
Charalambous 

PhD in Psychology 
MSc in Psychology Research 
Methods 
BSc in Psychology 

L FT 
University of 
Sunderland – 
Psychology 

11 11 

2.   Dina Themistocleous 
PhD Psychology 
BSc (Hons) Psychology L  FT 

University of 
Sunderland – 
Psychology 

6 6 

3.  Periklis Papaloukas 
PhD in Psychology 
MSc Health Psychology 
BSc (Hons) Psychology 

L PT 
University of 
Sunderland – 
Psychology 

6 6 

4.  Stella Tsigka 

PhD in Cognitive and Brain Sciences 
European Masters in Clinical 
Linguistics (EMCL) 
MSc in Clinical Linguistics & MA in 
Linguistics 
BSc (Hons) Psychology & Linguistics 

L FT 
University of 
Sunderland – 
Psychology 

6 6 

5.  Claire Hadjikou 
PhD. Clinical Psychology  
M.A. Forensic Psychology  
B.A. Forensic Psychology 

L PT 
University of 
Sunderland – 
Psychology 

5 5 
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2. Regarding the use of laboratories, please find attached a letter from University 

of Sunderland concerning this matter. 

Sincerely, 
George Kakouris 
 

 
 
 

Principal 


